
 
Victoria DeWind 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
Hello 
I strongly urge you to consider the H207/S88 bills this year for single payer primary 
care. It will be the first good step toward to the full single payer system we need to 
make health care available and affordable to all. This plan will save money in the end 
by giving access to preventive primary care Ultimately we need "medicare for all".  
 I watch my son struggle to pay for health coverage that is still very expensive with 
large deductibles and out of pockets on the Vt Exchange.It is a burden and he may 
have to drop it. we need primary care available to all. 
Please take the bills up as soon as possible 
 
 
Victoria DeWind 
659 Halpin Road 
Middlebury, VT 05753 

 


